STATE OF FLORIDA

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION

BOB GRAHAM
TWIN TOWERS OFFICE BUILDING GOVERNOR
2600 BLAIR STONE ROAD

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301-8241 VICTORIA J. TSCHINKEL

SECRETARY

October 25, 1984

Mr. William H. Winders
Corporate Environmental Manager
General Portland, Inc,.

P. O. Box 324

Dallas, Texas 75221

Dear Mr. Winders:

The department has received your permit application to construct
a clinker unloading, storage and transfer facility, AC 29-094093,
at your Tampa, Florida facility. After an initial review of the
application and the additional information received on

October 24, 1984, the application has been deemed complete.

If you have any questions as to this permit's status, please call
Edward Svec, Review Engineer, at (904)488-1344 or write to me at
the above address.
Sincerely,
A
C. H. Fapfy, P.E.
Deputy Chief
Bureau of Air Quality
Management

CHF/ES/s

cc: William Thomas, SW District
Roger Stewart, HCEPC

Protecting Florida and Your Quadlity of Life



